






N E X T S T E P S  

Looking into the future, Turku Region WWTP Ltd. is investing into adaptation to climate change. The period 2018-2023 will 
see the construction of a new wastewater removal channel at the Kakolanmäki WWTP. The new channel will separate the 
wastewater and stormwater discharge systems, enabling the WWTP to utilize its full wastewater treatment capacity during 
extreme weather conditions, which are expected to increase substantially in the future as a result of climate change. 

Protecting the Archipelago and the surrounding marine area is a key concern for the city of Turku. Regional actors are working 
together to ensure the innovative water solutions already developed are continuously improved and adapted to changing 
weather patterns.


